

CYSA Ops

July 6, 2016

Blondin Building

In attendance: Don Sharer, Seth Cockrill, Jennifer Cockrill, Geoff Perkins, Cathy Reynolds, Nicole Vazquez, Tara Hargrave, Brandi Meyer

Called to order at 6:04, Don Sharer presiding

Reviewed June minutes, Cathy made a motion to approve, Tara seconded, all in favor, minutes approved.

Don Sharer, CYSA Vice President

New semi-pro women's team in Centralia/Chehalis. Would like to team up with them for clinics, etc.

Brandi Meyer, Registration Committee Chair

Numbers a low compared to past years.

CS/TL 99

Kalama 54

Kelso 130

Longview 159

Discussed max roster sizes again and how to put the teams together with roster sizes in mind. Each club will need to work with their registrars to provide direction.

Seth made a motion to post the pdf of the WSYSA rules with a note about 4 12 minute quarters for U8, Tara seconded, all in favor, motion passed.

Nicole Vazquez, Kelso

Shawn Gilhuly is the new Vice President and is also doing fields now.

Now working with Dave Edmison on Riversides and trying to figure out how best to work with baseball and men's league for field use.

The Kelso train overpass is being relocated and it may affect Manasco Fields.

Kelso jamboree is set for August 27th.

Geoff Perkins, Longview

Looking for refs.

Challenger camps went really well.

PSU held a camp as well.

Tara Hargrave, Kalama

Kaydu is looking really good.

Cathy Reynolds, Treasurer

Will be training the new CYSA treasurer, Sarah David and Timber Barons Treasurer, Amy Chapin.

Received an email from the state that they need insurance for some Spring players. Struggling with Bonzi and was able to unarchive older folders but working with Bonzi to be able to run the report she needs. Bonzi is not willing to bill back individual clubs for the player fees. They will bill CYSA and CYSA will then bill each club. Discussed strategies to make it easier but it seems this is the only way to do it now.

Waiting for hours to be able to pay Matt.

New Business

This committee needs to look at its own scope of authority. Nicole made a motion that the committee review the scope of authority in November, Brandi seconded, all in favor, motion passed.

Seth stated that all committees and clubs need to bring their minutes to the Operations Committee Chair.

Nicole will reach out to Julie Toney to see what forms and systems they use.

Reviewed max field sizes:

U13+ - 104x70

U11/12 - 80x50

U9/10 - 60x40 max 47/x30 min

U8 - 40x25

U6/7 - 30/20 min/max/preferred

Geoff made a motion to go with the preferred field size or as big as possible as outlined above, Brandi seconded, all in favor, motion passed. U9 and 10 will have a build out line 14 yards from the goal line and visible from touch line to touch line. U6-8 will have just the half line as the build out line.

Morgan Aberle, Timber Barons

Teams are formed. No rosters were given without full payment being received.

Cathy made a motion to adjourn, Tara seconded, all in favor. Meeting adjourned.